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BEACH CLEANUP – EARTH DAY 2016 
Premier Eye Care held its latest Beach Cleanup on April 30th. We had our largest turnout yet with 
35 associates/family/friends coming out to clean the beach.  Afterwards, some of the team were 
able to stay and enjoyed breakfast together. Pictures are located at: G:\Documents\Community 
Service Committee\Beach Cleanup\2016 Earth Day. Judging from how clean the beach was, Earth 
Day celebrations were a great success! 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
This past month, Terry Wong (Quality & Delegation) and Bridget Linnabery (Credentialing) took 
part in habitat for Humanity’s Women Build Week yearly event. It was Bridget’s first time to 
participate and Terry’s third.  They enjoyed it so much that Premier would like to get team 
member feedback on putting together a team for any of the other 51 weeks of the year. Habitat for 
Humanity has building events, such as some type of home construction, as well as revitalization 
events, such as landscaping.  
 

If enough people are interested, we will contact Habitat for Humanity who will help Premier get 
organized for an event. The people you help will be working side-by-side with you and you will be 
invited to the ribbon cutting of their new home. According to the official website, “The affiliate’s 
family selection committee chooses homeowners based on their level of need, their willingness to 
become partners in the program and their ability to repay the loan. Every affiliate follows a 
nondiscriminatory policy of family selection. Neither race nor religion is a factor in choosing the 
families who receive Habitat houses.” 
 

Please contact the Community Service Committee directly via email if you would be interested in 
participating in a Habitat for Humanity project. 

 

 
 

 

BOCA HELPING HANDS – EMPTY SHELVES, EMPTY BELLIES 
Due to your past generosity, we were again contacted by BOCA Helping Hands (our local Food 
Bank Charity, which is even more local with our recent move) – this group is asking for our help 
and our generosity once again as already this summer they are experiencing days each month in 
which their food shelves are empty or near empty and are unable to match the food needs of the 
less fortunate in our community. The Premier Eye Care Community Service Community has 
agreed to launch a special Food Drive on behalf of Boca Helping Hands during the month 
of June. Please consider contributing to this worthy cause for those less fortunate.   The 
Community Service Committee offers our collective thanks in advance.    

Donation bins will be set up in the lobby and the breakroom until June 29th. Thank you!        
 

ABOUT PREMIER EYE CARE 
Premier’s People, Planet, Profit triple bottom line means we are dedicated to helping 
the community.  Contributions to 501(3)(c) charities since 2012 have topped 
$600,000 and include diverse groups like the American Heart Assoc., the Drug 
Abuse Treatment Assoc., the Girl Scouts, Kenya Rescue, Tampa Crisis Center, 
Prevent Blindness, and more. Stay tuned for company-wide opportunities. 


